
BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

To: Members of the Bedford School Committee
From: Cliff Chuang, Superintendent
Date: February 23, 2024
Subject: Out-of-State Field Trip

There is one out-of-state field trip request for your review and vote at your February 27, 2024,
meeting, with the educator sponsoring the trip identified below. All materials pertaining to this
trip is available with the link provided below.

This trip provides educational value to our students. I along with educators sponsoring each trip
are available to answer questions. As always, please feel free to reach out.

Suggested Motion: The School committee approves the out-of-state field trip as
presented.

Reference Documents:
● Nashua National Fish Hatchery, Mine Falls Park, Nashua, NH - April 4, 2024 - Deb

Darlington

1

https://www.bedfordps.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif2786/f/uploads/sy25_field_trip_request_-_nashua_national_fish_hatchery_-_nashua_nh_-_d._darlington.pdf
https://www.bedfordps.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif2786/f/uploads/sy25_field_trip_request_-_nashua_national_fish_hatchery_-_nashua_nh_-_d._darlington.pdf

